
From: Hines, Christopher C.
To: Ash, Margaret
Cc: Friesen, Kathy; Baroumand, Soraya
Subject: RE: I30A - NOAV Response & Remediation Plan Notification of Completion
Date: Monday, November 01, 2010 11:18:40 AM

Hello Margaret:
 
Background samples collected for the I30A were collected from exposed native material on the pad's cut
slope.  To assure that background samples are unaffected by activities on the pad, sampled material is
pulled from at least 6 inches depth.  A background sample was collected for this location in March, 2010
(16.9 ppm arsenic) and 3 additional samples were collected during, and following, the onsite
with COGCC on June 15, 2010 (9.9, 21, and 11ppm arsenic).  Also, background samples are collected
on all Encana locations.  The range of arsenic backgrounds for Encana locations along the East Fork
Parachute Creek range from 9.8ppm to 39ppm.
 
I determined that no remediation for arsenic needed to be conducted on this location by comparing
background arsenic results collected on this location, to the arsenic results from the impacted material
in the pit bottom.  The highest background concentration on this location is 21 ppm, the highest
concentration encountered in the impacted material was 19 ppm.  This approach is based on footnote 1
to Table 910-1 for consideration of background, and on correspondence with COGCC staff in
remediating impacts resulting from releases of E&P materials. 
 
Hope that helps.  Let me know if you have any other questions.
 
Regards,
 
Chris Hines
Encana Oil & Gas (USA) Inc.
Natural Resources Specialist / Contract Environmental Field Coordinator
2717 County Road 215, Suite 100 - Parachute, CO 81635
970.261.1127 - cell / 970.285.2653 - office
christopher.hines@encana.com

 

From: Ash, Margaret [mailto:Margaret.Ash@state.co.us] 
Sent: Monday, October 25, 2010 5:03 PM
To: Hines, Christopher C.
Cc: Friesen, Kathy; Baroumand, Soraya
Subject: RE: I30A - NOAV Response & Remediation Plan Notification of Completion

Christopher,
 
Could you provide more detailed information about background sampling and  how you
determined that arsenic did not need to be remediated? 
 
Thank you. 
 
Margaret A. Ash
Manager Field Inspection Unit
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission
Office: (303) 894-2100 Ext. 5110
Fax: (303) 894-2109
Cell: (303) 548-6298
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From: Hines, Christopher C. [mailto:Christopher.Hines@encana.com] 
Sent: Monday, October 25, 2010 12:40 PM
To: Ash, Margaret
Cc: Friesen, Kathy; Baroumand, Soraya
Subject: I30A - NOAV Response & Remediation Plan Notification of Completion
 
Hello Margaret:
 
Please find attached a document prepared to provide Notification of Completion for the I30A
Remediation Plan, and to formally request closure of the NOAV issued for this location.  Please
let me know if you have any questions.
 
Regards,
 
Chris Hines
Encana Oil & Gas (USA) Inc.
Natural Resources Specialist / Contract Environmental Field Coordinator
2717 County Road 215, Suite 100 - Parachute, CO 81635
970.261.1127 - cell / 970.285.2653 - office
christopher.hines@encana.com

 

This email communication and any files transmitted with it may contain confidential and or proprietary information
and is provided for the use of the intended recipient only. Any review, retransmission or dissemination of this
information by anyone other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you receive this email in error, please
contact the sender and delete this communication and any copies immediately. Thank you.
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